
 

 

 

On Thursday, June 15, 2023 from 10:00 a.m. – noon, the Philadelphia International Airport (PHL) 
will host an in-person outreach session for service, supply, and equipment (SSE) purchases.  In 
addition to engineering, design, and construction, PHL and its partners contract for a number of SSE 
opportunities throughout the year.  PHL will be joined by some of our on-site car rental 

organizations to discuss how to locate, compete for, and win projects in areas that can include:   

• Janitorial  
• Security 
• Commodities  
• Equipment  
• Maintenance and Repair 
• Insurance 

 
The session will be held at an Airport location and is targeted to small, diverse firms specializing 

in service, supplies, and equipment.  At this event, you will receive information on the bidding 
process, learn more about upcoming opportunities, and network with PHL representatives and our 
stakeholders, and other businesses.   
 
As this is an in-person event, space will be limited and each firm can register for no more than 2 
representatives. Email your request to register to Airport-Outreach@phl.org . Details on the 
location of this event at the airport will be provided when your attendance is confirmed. We 
hope you can join us! 
 


